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Anita Dorris and guest at the 12th 
Annual MCC Highlander Alumni 

Reunion Picnic.
The MCC Foundation’s Highlander Alumni & 
Friends Association hosted its 12th Annual 
Alumni & Friends Association Reunion Picnic 
on June 26. Due to heavy rain and flooding 
in May, the RiverSounds concert series at 
the Bosque River Stage was moved to other 
areas of campus. The heavy rain also led to 
the move of the picnic, which was held at 
Don Carlos Mexican Restaurant. More than 
100 guests at the picnic enjoyed the new lo-
cation along with appetizers, drink specials, 
and door prizes. Alumni and friends who 

attended also received free Highlander Alumni Association t-shirts. This annual 
event is free to members of the Highlander Alumni Association and is a  
wonderful opportunity to rekindle friendships and to reminisce about  
experiences as students at MCC. 
Membership in the Highlander Alumni & Friends Association is free and open 
to all alumni and friends of McLennan Community College. Click here to learn 
more! If you have questions, contact alumni@mclennan.edu or (254) 299-
8481. 

Luwenda Pollard, Mickey Park, 
Alvin Pollard, and Dr. Fred Hills

http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
https://twitter.com/MCCFoundation1
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/alumni
mailto:alumni%40mclennan.edu?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/HighlanderAlumniAssociation/
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2019 Alumni and Friends Reunion Picnic at Don Carlos
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Faculty and Staff Honored 
for Service to MCC

Each year, Mclennan Community College honors faculty and staff who have dedicated 
years of service to our beloved institution. This year’s Service Awards and Highlander Extra 
Mile Awards banquet took place on Friday, April 26, at the Conference Center at MCC. This 
year, 111 employees were honored for their dedication to the College. Many of these  
colleagues donate to the MCC Foundation through employee monthly giving. 

MCC Foundation Executive Director Kim Patterson was awarded the Highlander Extra Mile 
Award for going “above and beyond” in her work. Additionally, Foundation Executive Secre-
tary Rose DeLeon was recognized for 25 years of service to MCC. Congratulations to all the 
honorees--we are grateful for your service! 

Highlander Extra Mile Award recipients Tamara Culver, Clayton Williams, Michelle Powell, Jacinda 
Estelle, Kim Patterson, Starlen Roddy, Bryan Mohan, Candice Pena, Sherry Campbell,

 Maria Hernandez, and Lesley Plemons.
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MCC Foundation Scholarship Update

This spring, the MCC Foundation opened a second scholarship competition from May 1 – May 15.  Due 
to the additional time to apply for scholarships and increased contributions to the Foundation by our 
wonderful donors, the Foundation is very excited to report that, as of August 6, $488,140 has been 
awarded to 486 students for the 2019-2020 academic year! 
This year’s Scholar, Donor, and Alumni Appreciation Luncheon will be held in September and will allow 
donors to meet and visit with the students they are helping.  We are looking forward to another great 
event this year.
For more information about Foundation scholarships, contact Scholarships & Operations Coordinator 
Shelley Cotten at scotten@mclennan.edu or 254-299-8818. The application period for 2020-2021 
academic year scholarships will open Oct. 1.

Liz Flynn with scholarship 
recipients Emily Del Real and 

Maria Romero.

Bill Goss with scholarship 
recipients Morgan Sneed and 

Caroline Willenborg. 

Landon Hengst with scholarship 
recipient Johnathan Kiebler.

Scholarship recipients Kyndal Rinewalt and Nicholas Marquez sign acceptance letters and thank-you cards.

mailto:scotten%40mclennan.edu?subject=
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FROM TRAGEDY TO LEGACY

When Jonathan Drouillard died unexpectedly in 2016, his coworkers at Texas Life Insurance Company 
in Waco were understandably grief-stricken.  How could this brilliant and kind man die so young, leaving 
behind a young daughter who would never know him?    

Several months later, when the pain seemed unwilling to subside, Jonathan’s friends and co-workers 
took action.  Knowing that he had hoped to endow a scholarship someday, the healing began by setting 
up an endowed scholarship fund in Computer Science in Jonathan’s name at the McLennan Community 
College Foundation.  As a proud MCC alumna, Texas Life employee Mary Perez knew that MCC’s unique 
brand of affordable, quality educational opportunity would be a fitting tribute to her friend who had 
struggled to put himself through college. Mary’s friend and coworker Michelle Deivanayagam was her 
partner in keeping the scholarship dream alive. 

The giving began slowly, with encouragement for Texas Life colleagues to give a portion of a company 
bonus or birthday tribute gift to the fund. Mary (a former MCC math major) logged the donations pre-
cisely, tracking exactly how much was needed to reach the $20,000 endowment goal.  

In May 2019, just over two years from the time the grass-
roots fundraising effort began, an anonymous donor offered 
to match any remaining gifts up to $2,500, thus putting the 
fund over the goal.  Thanks to the efforts of the team at Texas 
Life, in the Fall of 2020 the fund’s first scholarship recipient 
will enter a computer classroom at MCC knowing the name of 
Jonathan Drouillard. 

In computing, a legacy product is one that is so popular that 
it is difficult to replace.  In life, a legacy is something of value 
handed down by a predecessor.  Through the permanent schol-
arship in his name, the hope is that Jonathan’s daughter will 
someday know that her father’s life, though short, met both of 
those definitions.  

If you would like to contribute to Jonathan’s fund, please visit 
www.mclennan.edu/foundation and click on “Make A Gift.”  Or, 
considering permanently honoring friends and loved ones with 
a named endowed scholarship at the MCC Foundation. 

Texas Life Insurance co-workers ensure their friend lives on through MCC Scholarship

Jonathan Drouillard’s favorite snack 
was given to supporters to celebrate 

full funding of the scholarship.

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
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Presidential Scholar program 
offers extraordinary experiences

When reading through the June issue of the Wacoan magazine, you may have 
noticed a feature regarding the Presidential Scholar program at MCC. Here’s 
the feature:
Choosing a community college does not mean giving up on an extraordinary 
college experience.  MCC’s Presidential Scholars meet regularly with the col-
lege president and community leaders, experience study tours to New York 
and Washington, DC, serve as college ambassadors, and help host global 
figures like Supreme Court Justice Clarence Thomas and Churchill Biographer 
Andrew Roberts. This year’s cohort is working toward a new scholars’ study 
trip to the Czech Republic in 2020. Extraordinary experiences like these are 
bringing the world to our students, before they go out and change it. 
Funding the Presidential Scholars program is just one of the ways the MCC 
Foundation is making a difference in local lives every day. Your support brings 
excellence within reach. 

We need your help! A group of 2019-2020 Presidential and Honors College students will be studying in the 
Czech Republic in May, 2020.  The MCC Foundation is helping these students with half the cost. If you can 

help make this once-in-a-lifetime study tour a reality for these students, please click here and click on “Make A 
Gift” or send your donation to the MCC Foundation, 1400 College Drive, Waco, TX 76708. Thank you! 

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
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Employees of the MCC Student Success Division organized a cake fundraiser to help raise funds for 
the [Dreams] Matter Scholarship at the MCC Foundation. A committee including Dr. Andrew Canham, 
Laci Gerik, Jennifer Norman, Paula Unger, Hannah Burgess, Gale Kissinger, Celina Brown, Kim Hen-
derson, Selia Keim, Vicki Rodriguez, and Ester Ramirez coordinated the fundraiser. Six judges were 
given the task of determining the best decor, best flavor, most original, and best in cake among many 
entries. The funds gathered from the silent auction, along with generous donations from faculty and 
staff, helped raised over $800 at this event!

If you would like to contribute to the [Dreams] Matter Scholarship fund for students who have high 
need, please click here. Be sure to designate the Dreams Matter fund in the form.

Best Decor

Best in cake best originality

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
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Best flavor

Best judges: Jodi Harper, Lisa Elliott, Laura Wichman, Brad Turner, 
Felicia Gladden and son.
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McLennan
 Student Travel
Brings learning to life 

Thanks to our incredible Biology faculty at McLennan Community College and Texas Tech Univer-
sity at Waco, students in the Marine Biology course were able to explore the Mesoamerican Bar-
rier Reef in Roatan, Honduras. Students traveled to Honduras to conduct hands-on research that 
focuses on the health of the coral reef in Honduras, which has experienced numerous  
environmental changes since a massive warming event that caused worldwide reef die-offs in 
the 1990s. To attend an information session or get more information for next year’s trip, contact 
Stephanie Randell at srandell@mclennan.edu. 

MCC student Elizabeth Garcia graduated in New 
York City on the Brooklyn bridge while on a New York 
City Study Tour. This tour took Business and Theatre  
students to the Big Apple for six days in May. The trip 
included visits to several museums, including the 
Metropolitan Museum of Art and the American Mu-
seum of Natural History. Other cultural stops included 
Carnegie Hall, Lincoln Center, and Broadway plays. To 
find out about the next scheduled trip, contact Becky 
Parker at bparker@mclennan.edu 

New York Study Tour

Marine Biology Course

mailto:srandell%40mclennan.edu?subject=
mailto:bparker%40mclennan.edu?subject=
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The Geology Field Course combined traditional classroom instruction with an 18-day 
field trip that allowed students to experience geographical wonders in Utah, Arizona, and 
New Mexico. The students visited and studied the Grand Canyon, Bryce Canyon, Petrified 
Forest National Park, Antelope Canyon, Meteor Crater, Sedona, Bandera Volcano, Sunset 
Crater, Montezuma’s Well, and Zion National Park. For information on the next trip, con-
tact MCC Geology Professor Elaine Fagner at efagner@mclennan.edu. 

Geology Field Course

Engineering International Tour

MCC Engineering students were given the opportunity to travel to the United Kingdom 
and to Italy. These students were given exclusive behind-the-scenes tours of numerous 
engineering wonders of the world. They also worked on case studies and learned from 
experts about the global aspects of engineering. And, they celebrated graduation while 
on tour! Contact Professor Paulina Sidwell at psidwell@mclennan.edu or Dr. April An-
dreas at aandreas@mclennan.edu for information regarding next year’s travels. 

mailto:efagner%40mclennan.edu?subject=
mailto:psidwell%40mclennan.edu?subject=
mailto:?subject=
mailto:?subject=
mailto:aandreas%40mclennan.edu?subject=
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ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT: KYLA EDISON

McLennan Community College Alumna Kyla Edi-
son received an Associate of Arts degree in 2012 
and an Associate of Science degree in 2013 from 
McLennan. Kyla attended MCC from Fall of 2010 
to Spring of 2013, where she took Environmental 
Science, Physical Geology, Historical Geology, 
and Earth Science courses. MCC Environmental 
Science Professor Brad Turner says, “Kyla repre-
sents the perfect example of what a Highlander 
can do when she/he possesses curiosity, cour-
age, and commitment. She has advanced far be-
yond her beginning at McLennan--and it humbles 
me to think I was fortunate enough to play a little 
part in her amazing journey.”

After graduating from MCC, Kyla moved back to 
Hawaii and attended the University of Hawaii at 
Hilo and obtained a Bachelor of Arts degree in 
Geology. She minored in Astronomy with a focus 
on Planetary Geology and Volcanology. In 2015-
2016, she received the NASA Space Grant to 
research gully formation in Martian crater using 
satellite imagery of the Martian surface.

Kyla is currently a Geology and Material Science 
technician for a Hawaii state-funded aerospace 
company, “The Pacific International Space Cen-
ter for Exploration Systems (PISCES).” PISCES 
is dedicated to bringing the aerospace industry 
to Hawaii for workforce development, applied 

research in robotics and material science, eco-
nomic development, and outreach and educa-
tion. Her job is to mentor interns and to visit 
and speak to schools, libraries and community 
science events. Kyla also helps PISCES run a 
free weeklong summer camp for high school 
girls interested in STEM (STEM Aerospace Re-
search Scholars, aka STARS). PISCES takes the 
girls on trips around the island to experience the 
telescopes, volcano, and the Martian habitat 
simulation and to network with successful female 
scientists. She discusses the challenges of being 
a woman of science and ways to deal with it. Kyla 
states “I teach these girls that they are strong, 
independent and brilliant. It is something I am 
extremely passionate about.”

In addition to outreach and educational events, 
Kyla is the head of material science projects at 
PISCES. Her research specializes in the idea that 
if humans were to settle on Mars, we would need 
construction materials.  However, construction 
materials cannot be taken on a rocket, because 
there is limited space and more mass means 
more fuel. NASA has challenged the industry to 
come up with innovative ways to combat this is-
sue. One solution is the use of resources already 
located on Mars, known as In-Situ Resource Utili-
zation (ISRU).  The available resource is basaltic 
rock (lava rock). The moon and Mars are chemi-
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ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT: KYLA EDISON
cally identical to the basalt of the Big Island of 
Hawaii. Therefore, Kyla uses the Big Island as an 
analog site where Martian and Lunar dust can 
be used to extract fuel propellant, water, oxygen, 
and building materials. Kyla’s focus is creating 
building materials and determining the exact 
chemical and mineral amounts needed to cre-
ate durable materials. This research is important 
when understanding what chemical and mineral 
elements are needed to create a sturdy material; 
it will also help determine where the landing site 
should be located for ease of mining. 

“The best part of the project is that it is low 
energy, there are not additives included, just raw 
rock and heat, and it shows the state of Hawaii 
that we have a resource that is worthwhile, be-
cause my tiles and bricks can also be used here, 
not just on the moon or Mars,” Kyla said. Her 
research will make a tremendous impact on the 
future and she is thankful to MCC for prompting 
her to follow her passion.

“My experience at MCC was the best thing that 
happened to me,” Kyla says. “Before I enrolled 
at MCC, I had no direction, I was completely im-
mature and terrified of school. I believed I was 
incapable and stupid. But there were three very 
important professors that not only encouraged 
and believed in me but pushed me to do more, to 
do better.” The three professors that encouraged 
Kyla are Elaine Fagner, Bradley Turner, and Russ 
Alexander. These professors taught her the won-
ders Geology has to offer and all the professions 
that are available in the field. 

“Were it not for their guidance and support, I 
would not be where I am,” Kyla says today. “MCC 
helped me find my way and made me feel like I 
was worth something, and for that I am eternally 
thankful. I cannot fully express how thankful I am 
to MCC, but because of it I just want to do the 
best I can.” 

“Mahalo Nui Loa (Thank you very much) MCC and 
to my professors who believed in me.”

continued
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Dates to Remember
Please mark your calendars now for 
the following 2019-2020 arts events!                            

McLennan Theatre & Opera 
Season

October 3 - 5
The Servant of Two Masters

November 21 - 23
A Christmas Carol

February 27 - 29
Chicago

February 27
MCC Foundation Gala

April 2 - 4
Tinker of Tivoli
April 23 - 26

Silent Sky

Steinway Series Concerts
October 11

Anderson & Roe Piano Duo

100% Licensure 
Pass Rates for 

2017-2018 Graduates!

The McLennan Community College Office of Institutional Research 
submitted the 2017-2018 pass rates of graduates who tested 
towards their licensure and certification exams to the Texas Higher 
Education Coordinating Board. Ten programs at McLennan Com-
munity College reported 100% pass rates! Congratulations to these 
wonderful programs!

The programs with a 100% pass rate include:
•Certified Medical Assistant
•Cosmetology
•Law Enforcement Academy
•Licensed Vocational Nursing 
•Long-Term Care Administration
•Occupational Therapist Assistant
•Physical Therapist Assistant
•Paramedicine
•Radiologic Technology
•Surgical Technology 

McLennan Communitiy College offers a variety of career-focused educa-
tion programs that train students for jobs that are in demand in Central 
Texas. For more information visit our website at www.mclennan.edu or call 
254.299.8622.

To keep up with all MCC Foundation 
activities, follow the Act Locally Waco 

calendar! 

https://actlocallywaco.us7.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=08c762f5b9742fbcd3b329794&id=37597d1289
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Ellie Morrison joined the McLennan Community Col-
lege Foundation Board in 2015.  During her time on 
the MCC Foundation board, she and her husband 
Eddie have been advocates for Hearts in the Arts, 
a program that provides financial support for Visual 
and Performing Arts students and programs. She also 
serves on the Foundation Nominating Committee, 
where her wisdom has proven vital to the long-term 
success of the Foundation. 
Morrison’s leadership also extended to the national 
level when in 2018 she became the first woman in 
history to serve in the role of national commissioner of 
the Boy Scouts of America. “Stepping into the role of 
national commissioner is an honor and a humbling ex-
perience,” Morrison says in a statement published on 
the BSA webpage. During her time as national commis-
sioner, Ellie has helped recruit new members, devel-
oped leadership trainings, started new units, and has 
aided in the integration of girls into BSA, an initiative 

that began in late January 2019. Of this change, Ellie 
says “I was thrilled to think that girls at younger ages 
than ever before would have those same opportunities 
for fun and adventure that boys have had for 100-plus 
years. Girls would get to do the things I only got to 
watch my brother do.”  Ellie’s contributions to the BSA 
were also recognized by the naming of “Camp Mor-
rison” at Philmont in New Mexico and by her receiving 
the Silver Buffalo Award, BSA’s highest award given to 
a volunteer. 
Closer to home, Ellie has served for more than 35 
years as a volunteer coordinator for the Food for 
Families Drive, an annual project that collects non-
perishable food and stocks the shelves of area food 
banks beyond the holiday season. Last year, the drive 
collected over a million pounds of food. 
Thank you, Ellie, for your service to the MCC Founda-
tion and to our community!

MCC Foundation Board Member, Ellie Morrison with Sharon Lavery and Mandy Morrison. 

MCC Foundation 
Board Spotlight: 
Ellie Morrison
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In the summer of 1963, young Alvin Pollard had 
just completed his master’s degree in psychol-

ogy from Tennessee State University and was about 
to begin a teaching position at Lincoln University in 

Jefferson City, Missouri. At the same time, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. was 
planning the March on Washington for Jobs and Freedom. Pollard had 
taken part in several nonviolent civil rights demonstrations while in college, 
and he planned to attend the march. However, the event was scheduled for 
the same day Pollard was set to start his new job. It was a tough decision, 
but Pollard took the advice of his father who said, “You’d better take the 
job after everything we have done getting you through college.” While he 
regrets missing the historic march, Pollard says he never regretted making 
that choice. 
Making tough choices and valuing education are two ideals that Pollard has 
upheld his entire life, ideals that grounded his successful 42-year career as a leader at McLennan Community College.  
Even though he officially retired in 2015, students, faculty, and staff still seek him out for guidance--especially young 
men of color.  Discovering that the retention rate at MCC for this population was unacceptably low inspired Pollard to 
collaborate with Dr. Frank Graves and Dr. Ron Hochstatter to establish the Men of Color Success Initiative at MCC in 
2014. 
We are pleased to announce that Pollard’s wisdom and leadership are now being recognized in two new and exciting 
ways at the MCC Foundation:
•	 In June, the MCC Foundation was awarded an $84,895 grant from the Cooper Foundation to take the grass-
roots Men of Color Success Initiative to the next level! The grant will enable the college to hire a dedicated Success 
Coach to run the program, provide universal Waco Transit passes to every MCC student to help with transportation 
needs, and host a lecture event to bring racial equity issues to the fore on campus and in the community.  This grant 
marks the Men of Color program’s transition from a small volunteer-led enterprise to a fully integrated student success 
program at McLennan. Our deepest thanks go out to the Cooper Foundation staff and board for believing in this inno-
vative effort!
•	 The MCC Foundation also recently received a major gift to establish an endowed scholarship in honor of Al and 
his early leadership of the Men of Color program. Thanks to this donor, all gifts up to $10,000 will be matched $1- for 
- $1 to establish a permanent endowment that will provide a scholarship to a Men of Color program participant each 
year, forever. The donor, who wishes to remain in the background, met Al just once, but was forever impressed by the 
influence he has had on our campus and students.  
I have been blessed, both personally and professionally, by my friendship with Al Pollard, and little could bring me more 
joy than to see his legacy honored with a scholarship and a fully funded program to assist vulnerable students.  If you 
would like to join me in honoring Al, and to have your gift dollars matched $1- for -$1, click here and select “Make a 
Gift.” Be sure to specify the Alvin Pollard, Sr. Men of Color Success Initiative Scholarship in the notation. 

With joy,

by Kim Patterson, MS, APR, MCC Foundation Executive Director

Honoring a Longtime Leader

mailto:http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation?subject=
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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In Honor of Dr. Donald Balmos
	Dr. Bronwen Forbay and Dr. Randy 	
	Umstead

In Honor of Elaine Fagner
	Ashley Benitez
	Jessica Bravo
	Stacy Brister
	Ryan Harsem
	Erica Kimbrough
	Darshelle Lindsey
	Meghan Mach
	Madison Myatt
	Ashleigh Wills

In Honor of Dottie Fornoff
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Drs. James and Cynthia SoRelle

In Honor of Gene Gooch
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Honor of Bill Goss
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown

In Honor of Dr. Frank Graves
	Waco Foundation - Leadership Plenty 	
	Institute

In Honor of Betty James
	Terry Lechler

In Honor of Lisa Lindloff
	Melinda Horan

In Honor of Ambassador Lyndon and 
Kay Olson
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown	

In Honor of Kim Patterson Receiving 
the Platinum GuideStar Nonprofit  
Profile Seal of Transparency  
	Wayne and Ann Duncan

In Honor of Dr. and Mrs. Ross Reagan
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown

In Honor of Everett Schroeder
	Fred and Barbara Hills	

In Memory of Henry Apperson
	Wayne and Ann Duncan
	Lark Smith

In Memory of Evelyn Borshay
	Dr. and Mrs. Fred Hills
	Lise Uhl

In Memory of Elvice Clements
	Bob Ford
	Sandy and Michael Hinton
	Jamie and Terry Stanford

In Memory of Marie Cobbs
	Dr. Richard Drum
	Fay and Nick Gutierrez
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Terry Corley
	Elaine, Scott, and Peggy Fagner

In Memory of Jonathan Drouillard
	Melanie Cook
	Cindy Jackson
	Rachel Gonzales
	Mary Perez and Mark Allan Halamik
	Mark and Teresa Minor
	Chrystal Stranacher

In Memory of David Fornoff
	Dr. and Mrs. Stephen Corwin
	Marilyn Ginnane
	Harry and Beverly Harelik
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Dr. and Mrs. Edwin Morrison
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Ray and Cynthia Perry
	Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts
	James and Teresa Rambo
	Drs. James and Cynthia SoRelle

In Memory of David Gottshall
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor
	Alex Shiu

In Memory of Nancy Grassmann
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor

In Memory of Mike Groman
	Sherry Beeman
	Mark Halamik and Mary Perez
	Debbie Hansen
	Texas Life IT Department

In Memory of Bisael Hernandez
	Alex Shiu, Charles, Chilan, Johnny, 
	William, and Bebo 

In Memory of David Hibbard
	John Chatmas and Karen Albrecht
	Joyce Aston
	Kathrine O Avellone
	Miriam Berry
	Chicagoland North Corvette Club
	Dr. Richard Drum
	Wayne and Ann Duncan

Gifts to the Foundation
April 1 - June 30, 2019

 In Honor & In Memory

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

	Scott Glazer
	Rosealie and Phil Grady
	Harry and Beverly Harelik
	Steve Hart
	Kenneth Hedeen
	Cindy Hibbard
	Cheri and Mark Johnson
	Steven Kulbis
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Barbara McNeill
	Deborah Modde
	North American Strat-O-Matic 
	Association
	Diane Pepetone
	Drs. James and Cynthia SoRelle
	Don and Linda Stanford
	Bruce and Terry Stowell
	Tony and Linda Waynick

In Memory of Jimmy Lee Jernigan
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Alex and Chilan Shiu

In Memory of Johnny Kasner
	Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor
	David and Annette Scott

In Memory of Calvin Kilgo
	David and Pat Filer
	Ayden Kilgo
	Terri Kilgo

In Memory of Stephen Mike Lindloff
	Teri Barnes
	Charlotte Carpenter
	Lisa Lindloff 

In Memory of Merle “Mike” Kubica 
Ricci
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown

In Memory of James Smith
	Joann Ingram and Family

In Memory of Samuel Thomas
	April Andreas

In Memory of Leonard “Mac” 
Thompson
	Sandy and Michael Hinton
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Lark Smith

In Memory of Ola Vee Tucker
	Drew and Elaine Canham
	Rose and Andrew DeLeon
	Dr. Richard Drum
	Bob Ford
	Fay and Nick Gutierrez
	Harry and Beverly Harelik
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Sandy and Michael Hinton
	Gale Kissinger
	Terry Lechler
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor
	Diane Russo
	David and Annette Scott
	Alex Shiu
	Don and Linda Stanford
	Staci Taylor

In Memory of Geraldine McKeown 
Venditto
	David and Annette Scott

Gifts to the Foundation
April 1 - June 30, 2019

 In Honor & In Memory

Gifts to the Foundation
April 1 - June 30, 2019

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

Sue Allen
Altrusa Club of Waco Texas 
Foundation Inc.
American Bank
Amy Antoninka
Joe Arrington

Mary Asebedo
Suzanne Baldon
Barfield’s Southwest Sales,.
Teri Barnes
Micaela Barrientos
	(The Late) Richard Ken 

Bates
Baylor Scott & White Health 
Hillcrest Physician Services
Baylor Scott & White Hill-
crest Medical Center
Neyra Bazaldua
Dr. Stephen Benson

Christopher Berry
Les Bessellieu
Annette Bigham
Jennifer Black
Peter Blaskiewicz
Blue Bell Creameries, L.P.

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Gifts to the Foundation
April 1 - June 30, 2019

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

Diane Boles
Anne Borsellino
Nancy Boyens
Amber Bracken
Brenda Bradley
Pamela Briggs
Deborah Brock
Lawrence Brooks
Scott Bryant
Cindy Burns
Cameron Park Zoo
Ivanna Campbell
Sheryl Campbell
Mike Campenni
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew Can-
ham
Mikken Canham
Capstone Mechanical
Llolanda Carriveau
Carter BloodCare
Centex Express
Central National Bank
Chick-fil-A
Donald Choate
Bradley Christian
Citrano’s Restaurants, LTD
City of Lacy Lakeview
Dennis Clark
Karen Clark
Vincent Clark
Community Bank & Trust
Karen Conine
Stephen Cook
Frances and Dawson Coo-
per Educational Trust
Susan Copeland
Shelley Cotton
Mark Crenwelge
Ashley Cruseturner
Adela Cruz-Roark

Kendall Culver
Data Recognition Corpora-
tion
Margie De Laurell
Rose DeLeon
Glenda Drake
Marylaine Driese
Dr Pepper
Sondra Dubowsky
Dr. Linda Dulin
Ann Duncan
Gary Duncan
Wayne Duncan
Mrs. Kathleen Eden
Educators Credit Union
Edward Jones
Aimee Edwards
Misty Edwards
Tina and Russell Ellette
Lisa Elliott
Crystale Etchison
Theresa Evans
Toni Evans
Stacy Fancher
Elaine Fagner
Dianne Feyerherm
David Fleuriet
Donna Flowers
Dr. Bronwen Forbay
Firmin Business Forms
James E. Foulks
Donna Fouts
Jon Fox
Sally Frazier
Thomas Frost
Glynnis Gaines
Garner & Associates Auc-
tioneers
Karen Garrett
Dr. Donna George

George’s Restaurant, Inc.
GFC Investment, L.P.
Douglas and Brenda Gibson
Richard Gimble
Felicia Gladden
Faith Glatter
Yolanda Gonzalez
Dr. Frank Graves
Masten Green
Michelle Gross
Fay Gutierrez
Dustie Hamilton
Marianna Hampton
Glenn Hanna
Jim and Linda Hardwick
Jodi Harper
Laura Hays
H-E-B Tournament of Cham-
pions
Peaches Henry
Leslie Henderson
Landon Hengst
Melanie Hill
Dr. Fred and Barbara Hills
Hilton
Carey Hobbs
Dr. Ronald Hochstatter
Jenna Hoefer
Kent Hoeffner
Lisa Hodffner
K. Paul Holt and Dr. Donna 
Miller
Tim Holtkamp
Homewood Suites by Hil-
ton/Hilton Garden Inn
Monique Hoskins
Terri Hugo
Gail Illich
Independent Bank
Integ

Rita Jacinto
Claudette Jackson
Natalie James
Jaynes, Reitmeier, Boyd & 
Therrell, P.C.
Brian Johnson
Laurice Jones
Sandra Jones
Mr. and Mrs. David Jumper
Thomas Justice
Johnny and Janice Kasner
Donald Keltner
Sharon Kenan
Terri Kilgo
Gale Kissinger
Missy Kittner
Jared Knutson
James Kubacak
Jonathan Kutz
Lalani Lodging, Inc.
Dr. Charlotte Laughlin
Kathleen Laundy
Sharon Lavery
Justin Lawson
Terry Lechler
Lisa Lindloff
Annette Lindsey
Lochridge-Priest, Inc.
Dr. William Lockhart
Estella Lopez
Thomas Lowrance
Tiffany Marty
Dr. William and Victoria 
Matta
Heather Mattingly
Stephanie Maultsby
Kimberly McCoy
Drs. Stanley and Johnette 
McKown
McLennan Community 

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Gifts to the Foundation
April 1 - June 30, 2019

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

College Office Personnel 
Association (MCCOPA)
Jasmin Medina
Elizabeth Mitchell
Dr. Stan and Nancy Mitchell
Charles and Nancy Moore
Helen Moore
Michelle Moravec
Carla Morphis
Mandy Morrison
Gary Myles
Jennifer Norman
Susan Olson
Johnnie Ortega
Clif-Ann Paris
Becky Parker
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Patrick
Kim and Frank Patterson
Mary Perez and Mark Allan 
Halamik
Alisa Petree
Charlotte Powell
Thomas Proctor
Dr. and Mrs. Daniel Puhl
Deborah Quinn
Stephanie Randell
RBC Capital Markets
Judith Reagan
Dr. Phillip Rhodes
Ricky Rhodes
Robert Charlie Rigney
Jan Robertson
April Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. C. Clifton 
Robinson
Deanna Robinson
Carolyn Rodabough
Caustula Rodriguez
Benjamin Rosen
Sidney Ross

Diane Russo
Schlotzsky’s
Diane Schmaus
Annette Scott
Arvis Scott
Michael Searight
Belinda Shelburne
James Shelton
Jessica Shelton
Alex and Chilan Shiu
Paulina Sidwell
SIGMA PHI SIGMA
Simply Delicious
Joyce Sims
Marisa Sliva
Dr. Bernard Smith
Drs. Richard and Bonnie 
Sneed
Ameenah Snow
Drs. James and Cynthia 
SoRelle
John Spano
Theresa Sparks
Kimberley Stanford
Linda Stanford
Lorraine Stansel
Emily Stottlemyre
Wanda Sudbury
Warren Swader
Stephen Swanson
Sykora Family Ford, Inc.
Barbara Tabor
Paula Unger
Tarleton State University
Tarrant Millican of Texas, 
Inc.
Texas Life IT Department
Texas Rangers Baseball 
Club

Texas Western Manage-
ment Partners, L.P.
The First National Bank of 
Central Texas
Karen Thomas
Paula Thomas
Shannon Thomas
Jodi Tindell
Jennifer Tobin
Shawn Trochim
Bradley Turner
Lise Uhl
Beth Ullman
Lindsey Vanek
Otsmar Villarroel
Vossioh Fastening Systems
Waco Coin Club, Inc.
Waco Cotton Palace, Inc.
Waco Laundry Room Inc.
Gail Wade
Amanda Wallace
Dr. Preston Waller
Denise Watson
Lori Watts
Patricia Weaver
Nicholas Webb
Whitney Chapter OES 930
Deborah Williams
Robert Williams
Lesley Willis
Brooks Wilson
Bryant Windham
Amy Winslow
Alma Wlazlinski
Mark and Esther Wolf  
Charitable Fund
Gail Woodward
Ellen Zboril

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Front row, left to right: Glenda Strum, Linda Hatchel (Vice-Chair), Betsy Reeder, 
Geneva Watley, Nashim Hamilton, Judge Vicki Menard, Priscilla Stinnett 

Middle row, left to right: Dr. Johnette McKown (Secretary), Rick Brophy (Treasurer), Ted Teague, 
J. Clay Sawyer, M.D., Kent Keahey, Judge Rex Davis (Chair), Alfred Solano, Kim Patterson 

Back row, left to right: Charlie Moore, Trammell Kelly, Judge Vik Deivanayagam, 
Doug McDurham, Dr. Andrew Canham

Not Pictured: Sharon Allison, Bill Dietz, Jr., Dr. Sandra Goss, Nell Hawkins, Missy Larson, 
Ellie Morrison, Elisa Rainey

2019 MCC Foundation Board of Directors
 

The McLennan Community College Foundation is committed to enriching the college and the communities it serves  
by supporting its 9,000 students, 850 faculty and staff members, and by improving facilities on our 200-acre campus.  

The MCC Foundation Board of Trustees leads the Foundation in these endeavors.

www.mclennan.edu/foundation

Contact Us

Kim Patterson, MS, APR
Executive Director

kpatterson@mclennan.edu
254.299.8606

Neyra Bazaldua, MBA
Coordinator, Special Events & Alumni 

Engagement  
nbazaldua@mclennan.edu

254.299.8481
 

Shelley Cotten, MBA
Coordinator, Operations & Scholarships 

scotten@mclennan.edu
254.299.8818

Rose DeLeon
Executive Secretary, MCC Foundation

rdeleon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8604

 

Kathy McLendon, MHSA 
Director, Resource Development

kmclendon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8663

Cloddy Williams
Executive Secretary,  

Resource Development
cwilliams@mclennan.edu

254.299.8621 

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
https://twitter.com/MCCFoundation1

